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Department of Artificial Intelligence in association with Institutions Innovation council (IIC) and Indian 

Society of Technical Education (ISTE) at MITS organised one day workshop Titled " Primer on Containers and 

Microservices " through online mode on 25-07-2023. 

The workshop started at 4.00 pm with 70 participants. The co-ordinator Mr. Shahad P welcomed the 

resource person and participants. Resource person has given the significance of the workshop for the students 

and faculty. The session is ended with vote of thanks by another event co-ordinator Mr. Anand N. 



 

 

 

 

Resource person has given introduction and hands on session on the following topics: 

1. Have given fundamentals of Cloud computing 

2. Give an idea on Monolithic Service and Micro-services 

3. Detailed about Container Visualization Technology 

4. Docker in DevOps and Virtual Machines.  

 

 

 

 

Outcome of the workshop:   

The Participants practiced in workshop got an idea of new topic like containers and Microservices. The 

topic was new for more than 90% of the participants as per their feedback. After this session they got some insights 

on containers and microservices.  The resource person has demonstrated the usage of containers through play 

with Docker website. Definitely that will increase the confidence of participants to use the such technology. 

Participants got motivation in terms of studying DevOps, Containers and Micro-Services. The response and 

feedback were good and they recommended to conduct the same as one day offline workshop in the near future. 

The session was ended with thanking the MITS management for the opportunity given.  

 


